Barton, Van

W

From: Barton, Van

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2002 9:12 AM
To: 'tiwilber@basspet.com’

Ce: Gum, Tim

Subject: James Ranch Unit #10

James Ranch Unit #10

API #30-015-23075

Federal Lease #NM-02884-B

Dear Ms. Wilber:

Per receipt of your e-mail dated 17 June, 2002 I pulled the file for a status check. We are in receipt of an intent
to "return to production”. Please send us a copy of the subsequent report along with a well test. Once we have
that we can finalize the situation with the James Ranch Unit #10. If you have any questions do not hesitate to

call.
Thank you,

Van Barton
0il Conservation Division

1301 West grand

Artesia, New Mexico 88210
505-748-1283



